
Happy Holidays
FROM OHHA

The ONTARIO HARNESS HORSE ASSOCIATION was formed in 1961 by an interested group of 
owners, trainers, and drivers of standardbred horses. After 49 years of service to the industry, OHHA’s role has 

evolved to include many duties and programs in support of Ontario’s standardbred horsepeople.  
On behalf of its members, OHHA liaises with racetracks, Standardbred Canada, the Ontario 

Racing Commission, and the provincial and federal governments.  

We offer extensive benefit programs for horsepeople, including:

Liability Insurance (Included in membership)
Fire/Transportation Insurance (Included in membership)

Health/Dental Insurance (Free for qualified grooms/caretakers)
Supplemental Disability Insurance (Included in membership)

OHHA Group Retirement Program (Open to all qualified standardbred horsepeople)

44 Crawford Crescent, P.O. Box 429
Campbellville, ON,  L0P 1B0 

905-854-6442 & 1-866-774-6442
Fax 905-854-6103 • www.ohha.ca

OHHA directors and staff wish you and yours a safe and successful 
holiday season.  All the best of racing luck in 2011!

Notice of Annual Membership Meeting

Saturday, January 29, 2011, 2:00 pm – 3:00 pm

Delta Meadowvale Resort and Conference Centre

6750 Mississauga Rd., Mississauga, ON – Hazel McCallion CD


